

Duckling January Newsletter



Important Dates

January 1 - BBA closed New Years Day

January 18- Martin Luther King Day

what we are working on:

Simple sign language Using utensils Table manners



what to work on at home:

Table manners using utensils



A note from your teacher

welcome to 2021!! We are excited to continue to help your child learn through play! We are hopeful to get outside some during the winter so PLEASE be sure your child is dressed appropriately! Hats, gloves and coats! We will go outside whenever the FEELS like temp is 32 degrees or higher. If you have any questions or concerns feel free to email myself or victoria. Thank you for your continued support!

Krissy krissy.bba@gmail.com

Victoria bbaodessa@gmail.com